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NEW ORLEANS
AVONDALE GATE CUTOFF CHANGE FOR

SATURDAYS

TO OUR VALUED STACKTRAIN CUSTOMERS:

Effective Saturday, June 17th, 2000 a new gate cutoff time will be
implemented at the UPRR Avondale (New Orleans) Ramp.  The new gate
cutoff will be at 12:00 noon on Saturdays only.

Please advise all appropriate personnel of this announcement.  If you have any
questions regarding this matter, contact your local Customer Support or Sales
Representative for Pacer Stacktrain.

Thank you for your continued support.


